
Purpose: we want to know what you need to manage your child’s 
hearing aids. 

 with: 
• Children 0-5 years old  
• Bilateral hearing loss  
• Have hearing aids  
• Speak Spanish – The surveys are in Spanish and IRB approved. 

 
What you need to do? 

• Fill out 3 anonymous questionnaires (do not need to include personal identity 
information) 

º 20 minutes of your time. 
• Following completion of data collection: 

º You will receive $5.00 for your time. 
• Return completed forms in the postage paid envelope. 

Please return by July 31st, 2015 

Information will be used to help audiologists better understand Hispanic 
Parents’ experiences and needs. 

Thank you!  

For additional information AND if you want to participate, email us to see if you qualify 
and we will send you the package directly to you:  

Dr. Karen Muñoz    karen.munoz@usu.edu    435.797.3701 

                       Ana Caballero           ana.caballero@usu.edu            801.857.1828  

 

This study is funded by the National Hearing Assessment and Management at Utah State 
University. 
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